
 

 
 
 

VOTE BY MAIL 
 
 
Ville de Percé                                                     Polling date: November 7, 2021 
 

 
 
 

You will have the opportunity to vote by mail if you are in one of the following situations:  
 

• You will be 70 years of age or older on polling day. 
• Between Sunday, October 17, 2021, and Wednesday, October 27, 2021, you must 

comply with a request or recommendation for isolation from public health authorities 
because you: 

 
o returned from a trip abroad within the last 14 days; 
o were diagnosed with COVID-19 and you are still considered a carrier of the disease;  
o are showing COVID-19 symptoms;  
o have been in contact with a suspected, probable or confirmed case of COVID-19 

within the last 14 days;  
o are waiting for a COVID-19 test result. 

 
To vote by mail, eligible electors must make a verbal or written request to the returning officer no 
later than October 27, 2021. An application form for voting by mail is available on the City’s 
website in the Municipal Elections section. 
 
If you are requesting to vote by mail because you must comply with an order or a recommendation 
from public health authorities to isolate, your request will be valid for the current poll only. If you 
will be 70 years of age or older on polling day, your application will be valid for the current poll 
and any recommenced proceedings arising from this election. 
 
 
 
Gemma Vibert, 
Returning officer 


